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our riving NEW DAY. NEW GHOIGES.

Ask Dave

Q. [ heard at the truck stop that my Chiropractor can’t do my
DOT Medical Exams anymore. Is this true? He’s my Brother-
In-Law!

A. Yes, the U.S.DOT has tightened the qualification
requirements for medical professionals who perform DOT
physicals. When this happens in 2011 it is likely that many
current providers will be unable to offer these physicals. This
is a good thing to assure that all driver physicals are done by
people with the right qualifications.

Got a question for Dave? Email: dave@isri.org





